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CEMVN-ODT-C                                        6 November 2024 
 
NAVIGATION BULLETIN NO. 24-143 
 
 

GULF INTRACOASTAL WATERWAY 
INNER HARBOR NAVIGATION CANAL (IHNC) LOCK 

 
Effective immediately and continuing until further notice, there 
may be unplanned intermittent closures at Inner Harbor Navigation 
Canal (IHNC) Lock, at any time, due to the fluctuating reverse 
head conditions caused by low Mississippi River stages.  
 
These closures will occur when reverse head conditions pose risks 
to the lock gates. 
 
The Lockmaster, Richard McKinzie, can be reached at 504-945-2157.  
The point of contact with the New Orleans District is Jesse Adams 
at 504-862-1061. 
 
 
 
                           //signed// 
 
                           AMY E. POWELL 
                           Acting Chief, Technical Support Branch           
                           Operations Division 
                                    
 
 
 
 
 
 


